### **DEEP MINUTES**

## October 12, 2011

# Danvers Educational Enrichment Partnership PO BOX 387, Danvers, MA 01923

978-777-8925 X-2215, Mark B. Strout, Secretary www.supportdeep.org

<u>Mission Statement:</u> To enrich Danvers Lublic Schools' educational process through a unique partnership comprised of schools, community volunteers and businesses.

### **2011-12' MEETING DATES**

November 9, 2011

December 14, 2011

January 11, 2012

February 8, 2012

March 14, 2011

April 11, 2012

May 9, 2012

June 13, 2011

Purchase a DHS Auditorium Chair! Go to the DEEP website

at www.supportdeep.org

<u>MEETING LOCATION:</u> People's United Bank (Danversbank) Community Room, 7:30 AM. All are welcome to join us! (Located at 16-28 High Street)

Contact Person---Mr. Mark B. Strout, Secretary, 978-777-8925 X-2215

#### STUDENT OF THE MONTH PROGRAM

MS. MICHELLE ROSELLI, VILLAGE AUTOMOTIVE GROUP-"KEYS TO SUCCESS PROGRAM"

**Members Present:** Rich Ellingotn, Peg Salladae, Connie Pawlak, Tom Strickler, Dr. Lisa Dana, Maureen Gillis, Glenn Boutchie, Jeff Liberman, Sharon McManus, Maryann Kowalski, Mary Wermers, Liz Matthews, Rita Ward, Gayla Bartlett, Matt Schroeder, Sherri D'Allesandro, Ashley Keating.

Minutes: Accepted as read.

Hall of Honor: Dr. Dana asked for volunteers for the nominating committee: Glenn Boutchie, Maureen Gillis, Sharon McManus, and Connie Pawlak accepted.

Wine Tasting: The committee reported out that \$7,000 was collected in sponsors. The committee stated that they would like a sum of money to go to the technology campaign. Tickets were still available at the time of the meeting.

**Technology Walk:** Committee reported out that \$2900 was raised in the Sunday morning Technology Walk, and that photos would be available and tee shirts woujld be sold.

**Downtown Christmas Parade Committee:** It was reported out that a sum of money will be donated to the DEEP technology campaign.

**New Business:** Matt Schroeder spoke about the executive committee and member expectations letter to be sent out by Mark Strout.

Maryann Kowalski asked when a year membership would expire.

PLEASE consider becoming a DEEP individual member for only \$10/\$25 for families. It is a great way to support a true civic/business/school collaborative effort to bring about excellence in our schools! Purchase your auditorium chair on the DEEP website: www.supportdeep.org

Next meeting is **November 9th!** We meet at the Danversbank Community Room at 16-28 High Street at **7:30 AM**. Meetings guaranteed to last no longer than 1 hour.

THANK YOU to Gayla Bartlett for pitching in and taking notes at the meeting!

Respectfully submitted,

Mark Strout, Secretary